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Friday 19th January 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

A pretty hectic week this week, so thank you to everyone for going the extra mile. 

 

Well done to our Y5 Maths Challenge Team who came a highly commendable 3rd in the SCEMA Maths Challenge at 

St Michael’s on Wednesday. 

 

I am really please to say that we have been fortunate enough to be awarded an additional five places for the Albert 

Hall Schools Gala, so some very happy children! 

 

Class Attendance Award 

 

This week’s top attenders are Beech Class with 97.6 %. Attendance across the school was at 96.5%. 

 

Going for Gold 

 

The most Triplegolds were earned by Willow Class, well done. 

 

Special Table 

 

The top tablers for next week are Maya, Ashley T and Luke. 

 

Netball Coaching  

 

Through the Sports Partnership we have been allocated three weeks of netball coaching for our Y5/6 children. 

Therefore, pupils in Y5/6 need their P.E. kit on Monday afternoon for the next three weeks. 

 

Write Here, Write Now 

 

Rehearsals begin on Monday 22nd after school with the Write Here, Write Now team. We had ten keen Y5/6 pupils 

wishing to be involved, so everyone can be included. Permission letters should have come home already, so please 

complete and return by Monday. 

 

Sportshall Athletics 

 

There will also be a representative team from Y5/6 participating in the Festival Sportshall Athletics Event on 

Thursday afternoon next week. 

 

Islamic Visitor 

In connection with our R.E and PSHE studies, we will be having a presentation assembly and holding some class 

workshops with Claire Ali, an Islamic studies teacher. We welcome the opportunity to help the children appreciate 

diversity. 

 
 

‘Believing and Achieving’ 
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Adopted Penguin 

In connection with their topic, Beech Class are now proud adoptees of a Humboldt Penguin at Colchester Zoo. We 

are excitedly waiting for our certificate and photo to arrive – more news to come! 

 

Friday Film Club 

Next week’s film is the animation, ‘Penguins of Madagascar’, which should now especially interest Beech Class pupils! 

It has a running time of 88 minutes, so pick up at 4.45pm please. Remember your snack in the morning. 

 

Y3/4 Archery Club 

Due to the great success of the Y5/6 Archery Club, we are gauging interest for running a Y3/4 Archery Club on 

either Mondays/Wednesdays, starting after half term. If your child is interested, please contact the office, as 

soon as possible. 

 

Parent Governor Interest 

Looking ahead, should anyone be interested in finding out more about the role of Parent Governor, please do 

contact either myself or Chair, Keith Hutt. It is a great way of supporting our school and making a difference, 

especially with a change of headteacher in the distance. 

 

Coming Up Next …. 

 

Mon 22nd Jan:     STEPS update training – Mrs Stockley/Mrs Lammin 

                           Islam Focus Day 

                           Y5/6 Netball Coaching in school 

                          Y6 Maths Club  

Tues 23rd Jan:    Full Governors Meeting – 6.30pm 

Wed 24th Jan:    Head and Chair meeting 11am 

                           Y4 Forest session 3 

Thurs 25th Jan:  Catalyst Breakfast Meeting 8am – Mrs Stockley 

                           Mrs Tweedale/Mrs Courtman-Stock – English Conference 

                           Sportshall Athletics Festival Y5/6 -pm   

Fri 26th Jan:       Friday Film Club – Penguins of Madagascar  

Sat 27th Jan:      Teachers at BETT ICT Show  

Week 2 
Mon 29th Jan:    Netball Coaching – Y5/6 

                          Subject Leader meeting at St Michael’s 4pm 

Tues 30th Jan:   Lime Class Trip to Verulamium 

                          Mrs Nicklin on Early Years training 

                          ‘Tea with Trees’ meeting – 4-5 at St Michael’s  

Wed 31st Jan:    Wellbeing Toolkit Training – Mrs Stockley/Mrs Lammin 

                          Level 1 Safeguarding – all school staff 

Thurs 1st Feb:    Maths Challenge – Y3/4 – Mrs Stockley 

Fri 2nd Feb:        Friday Film Club  

 

Thought for the Week… 

 

‘Live without pretending, Love without depending, Listen without defending, Speak without offending.’ 
 

Yours sincerely 

E Stockley 
Mrs E Stockley 

 

                       


